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September 20, 2013 

 

Tommy Wells 

Councilmember 

1350 Pennsylvania Avenue NW 

Suite 402 

Washington, DC 20004 

 

Dear Councilmember Wells, 

 

Advisory Neighborhood Commission 6A wishes to express its support for your 

proposed increase in the minimum wage.   

 

The minimum wage has fallen inexcusably behind a sustainable living standard.  

The hourly wages of kitchen workers, hotel staff, medical staff and caregivers 

among many others have fallen to levels that cannot sustain a family or even 

an individual who wishes to live alone.   

 

We ask that the increase be applied across all jobs to provide a living wage. 

 

This motion was adopted by ANC 6A on September 12, 2013 by a vote of 5-0-1.  A 

quorum was present. 

 

Your leadership in this matter will be much appreciated. 

 

For the Commission, 

 
David Holmes 

Chair  

 


